
Volunteer Drivers Needed! 
63rd Canadian Firefighters Curling Championships 
March 20-30, 2025 
Shamrock Curling Club 

Join the Team Behind the Team! 
The 63rd Canadian Firefighters Curling Championships is coming to Edmonton, and 
we need your help to make it a success! We're looking for dedicated volunteer 
drivers to transport teams and guests between the Chateau Lacombe and the 
Shamrock Curling Club during the tournament. 

Your Commitment 
● Dates: March 20-30, 2025 

● Vehicle: Provided 

● Assignment: You will be assigned to one team for the duration of the 
tournament. 

● Daily Schedule: 
○ Pick up team and guests from the Chateau Lacombe and transport 

them to the Shamrock Curling Club for the morning draw (0900). 
○ Return to the Chateau Lacombe. 
○ Pick up team and guests from the Chateau Lacombe and transport 

them to the Shamrock Curling Club for the afternoon draw (1400). 
○ Return to the Chateau Lacombe. 
○ Pick up and drop off at the airport on first and last days. 



The Perks 
● Be a part of a major national sporting event! 
● Meet firefighters from across Canada! 
● Experience the thrill of competition! 
● Make new friends and memories! 
● And most importantly, have FUN! 

We Provide 
● Vehicle 

● Gas 
● Driver’s Night (the team buys you dinner at La Ronde) 
● Exciting curling action 

The Fun is Bigger! 
While the commitment is significant, the fun and camaraderie you'll experience will 
be even bigger! You'll be an integral part of the tournament, ensuring that teams and 
guests can focus on the competition and enjoy their stay in Edmonton. 

Sign Up Today! 
Visit our website at www.cffca2025edmonton.ca or cffca.ca to find out more about 
the event.  
Reply to A.J. Rankel to volunteer:  780-974-2882 and ajran@shaw.ca 
 
 
Be a part of the action and help make the 63rd Canadian Firefighters Curling 
Championships a roaring success! 
 


